22nd May 2020
Dear Parents,
I hope you and your children are keeping well.  It was such a wonderful surprise to get the news of our 7th Green Flag –well done to everyone involved.
I would like to thank you all for the positive ways you have approached this Covid 19 situation and have engaged with the school staff to continue with school work.  I know it is so difficult but you have responded so well.  Thank you for all the feedback and comments and suggestions. Our glasloughcovid19@gmail.com email has worked really well.
Feedback has been really positive from parents and children and it is obvious that the children are doing as much as possible and are enjoying having a structure to their day.
There are a few things I would like to bring to your attention.
As far as I know we will be all back to school in September.
There will not be an Infant Induction day but all the information for new Infants will be sent out by email.  
If anyone is aware of pupils in the area who wish to enrol please ask the parents to contact us at glasloughschool@gmail.com  We would love to have an idea of numbers before the end of May.  Any outstanding enrolment forms can be emailed to us too.
Decisions on book lists will be forwarded in June.
A reminder there is an end of year Mass for all pupils, primary and secondary, on Thursday 28th May in St. Joseph’s Church Monaghan via the webcam.
We will have an end-of-year Ceremony for our 6th class in some format – details to follow.
Please feel free to contact us at glasloughcovid19@gmail.com  
Best Wishes

Mark Macklin
Principal.



